
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: 
 

Mayor and City Council 

From: 
 

Bob Mullen, Communications Director 

Date: 
 

April 25, 2016 

Subject: 
 

DHA Food Truck  Event  

 
 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 
 
Dunwoody Homeowners Association’s Food Truck Thursday at Brook Run Park has been a 
phenomenal success and is now one of the City’s Premier events.  This event has exposed 
Brook Run Park to new residents and increased park attendance and awareness of our new 
amenities such as the Dunwoody Trailway, and improved Dog Park and Community 
Garden.   
 
As this event has grown on Thursday evenings, the DHA has requested the opportunity to 
expand the event to the Park at Pernoshal Court on Tuesday evenings.  This would 
introduce residents to the City’s newest park and offer nearby community members with a 
new family friendly event and location. 
 
Bill Grossman with the DHA will be on hand at the Council Meeting to discuss this 
opportunity. 
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